
 

Dear Sir / Madam 
 
INCOME TAX EXEMPTION APPROVED: HANDIAFRICA 
 
The South African Revenue Service (SARS) would like to confirm that your application for 
exemption from income tax has been approved  as it meets the requirements of a Public 
Benefit Organisation (PBO) set out in section 30(3) of the Income Tax Act No 58 of 1962 
(the Act).  Your Income Tax Exemption has been granted in terms of section 10(1)(cN) of 
the Act with effect from 12 April 2019. Annual receipts and accruals will therefore be 
subject to the provisions of section 10(1)(cN) of the Act and accruals and receipts from 
trading or business activities which fall outside the parameters of section 10(1)(cN) will 
be subject to tax. 
 
The following exemptions also apply and are limited to: 
 
1. The public benefit organisation has been approved for purposes of section 

18A(1)(a) of the Act and donations to the organisation will be tax deductible in the 
hands of the donors in terms of and subject to the limitations prescribed in 
section 18A of the Act with effect from 28 May 2019. 

2. Donations made to or by the PBO are exempt from Donations Tax in terms of 
section 56(1)(h) of the Income Tax Act. 

3. Exemption from the payment of Estate Duty in terms of section 4(h) of the Estate 
Duty Act No.45 of 1955. 

4. Exemption from payment of the Skills Development Levy (SDL) in terms of section 
4(c) of the Skills Development Levies Act No. 9 of 1999. 

 
In order to maintain your exempt status, the following conditions must be complied 
with: 
 
1. Amend the founding documents to comply with the requirements of section 30 of 

the Income Tax Act, the following clauses must be added –  
 

  
  

Office 
Head Office 
 
Enquiries 
Emmanuel Gumbi 
 
Telephone 
012 483 1733 
 
Facsimile 
010 208 3301 
 
PBO Reference No. 
930065344 
 
Income Tax Reference No. 
9265406232 
 
Date 
28 May 2019 
 

 
 
THE PUBLIC REPRESENTATIVE 
HANDIAFRICA 
15 REDWOOD VILLAGE 
1 LOUW STREET 
CORLETT GARDENS 
LYNDHURST 
2090 
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For further information or assistance, email your query to teu@sars.gov.za, visit the 
SARS website www.sars.gov.za, call the TEU on 012 483 1700 or visit the TEU offices.  
Kindly ensure that you have your ID and tax reference number on hand to enable SARS 
to assist you. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 
Emmanuel Gumbi 
Tax Exemption Unit 
ISSUED ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSIONER FOR THE SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE 
SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


